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	Congratulations!  You have successfully drawn one of the limited licenses that will allow you to hunt on one of our Ranching for Wildlife (RFW) ranches.  As you prepare for your hunt this fall, I also ask for you to plan to help us improve the progra...
	On behalf of the landowner and all of us at the Colorado Parks and Wildlife, I wish you a safe and wonderful hunting experience!
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	Congratulations!  You have successfully drawn one of the limited licenses that will allow you to hunt on one of our Ranching for Wildlife (RFW) ranches.  As you prepare for your hunt this fall, please help us improve the program and the performance of...
	On behalf of the landowner and all of us at the Colorado Parks and Wildlife, I wish you a safe and wonderful hunting experience!




